

TOWN OF TISBURY

OFFICE OF THE SELECTMEN

BOX 1239 - 51 SPRING STREET

VINEYARD HAVEN, MASSACHUSETTS 02568

TEL: (508) 696-4200 FAX: (508) 693-5876

www.tisburyma.gov

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING

between

THE TISBURY BOARD OF SELECTMEN

and

THE TISBURY SCHOOL

ENTERED INTO AS OF NOVEMBER 19, 2012

The Town of Tisbury, acting by its Board of Selectmen ("Town") with an address at 51 Spring Street, Vineyard Haven MA 02568 and the Tisbury School acting by its Principal John Custer and the Tisbury School Committee and the Tisbury PTO, with an address at 40 West William Street, hereby enter into a Memorandum of Understanding regarding use of the former DPW garage property at 173 Spring Street, Assessors Map Parcel # 24-A-29, to be converted for use as a parking lot for teachers with the following terms and condition as agreed upon by the parties signing this agreement, and as initially presented to the Board of Selectmen on August 21, 2012:

- The parking lot will be used solely for school staff parking between September and June;
- The Parking lot will be maintained by the Department of Public Works; and
- This Memorandum of Understanding/Agreement will be reviewed annually by the Board of Selectmen in terms of the use of the parking lot and the needs of the School and the Town.

John Custer, Principal

Colleen McAndrews, Chairman
Tisbury School Committee

Tisbury

Wendy Tillman President PTO

MOU - SCHOOL PARKING LOT USE

Board of Selectmen

Tristan R. Israel, Chairman

Jeffrey C./Kristal

Jonathan V. Snyder, Clerk